
CEOP – Top Priority 

This month’s priority from the Child Exploitation and Online Protection (CEOP) command, a 

division of the National Crime Agency, is using Report Remove. 

Report Remove (this link via Childline) is a tool that allows you to report an image or video 

shared online, to see if it’s possible to get it taken down. Provided by Childline and IWF, it 

keeps the you informed at each stage of their report, and provides further support where 

necessary. 

Having a sexual image or video of shared online can be a distressing situation. This can be 

difficult for parents and carers too, but there are ways they can support you.  

If you’re under 18, you can use Report Remove. There is more information, including how to 

use Report Remove, on the NSPCC website, or click on the QR code below. 

  

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/report-remove/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/report-remove/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-reporting/report-remove/

